ROYAL BOTANIC GARDENS,
KEW, SURREY.

All communications should be addressed to
THE DIRECTOR,

23rd February, 1946.
quoting the following number : >

D 556.
1/Herb. /8f

Dear Sir,

I acknowledge with many thanks the receipt
of a copy of "Fitoplancton neritico de la Costa Brava
catalana" by Mr, Ramon Margalef. We are very glad to

have a copy of this interesting work for our library.

Yours faithfully,

e

. _ Director.

Dr. Carlos Faust,
jardin Botdnico,
"Jarimurtra®,
Blanes (Gerona),
Spain.




